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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

VACANCIES FOR TRAINEE MARINE SURVEYOR 
 

The Government of Gibraltar invites applications for appointment as Trainee 
Marine Surveyors with the Gibraltar Maritime Administration. Applicants must by 
virtue of their citizenship, be entitled to take up employment in Gibraltar and to 
travel without restriction within the EU.   

 
This is an opportunity, after having successfully completed the period of 
training, to join a Maritime Administration which is growing quickly and the 
duties are varied and interesting and include: conducting ship surveys, flag 
and ILO inspections and ISM/ISPS audits of Gibraltar ships; PSC inspection, 
survey of harbour craft, examination of seafarers and approval of service 
providers for the maritime industry. 

 
The successful applicant will be required to undertake a 3 year period of training, 
part of which will be abroad. Applicants will need to possess a positive approach, 
drive and determination, the ability to work with a small team, IT skills and be 
fluent in English. 

 
The salary for this post is £27,500 per annum. 

 
Applicants must possess a degree from an accredited university or other maritime 
qualifications. 

 
A Job and Person Specification containing further details of the appointment 
including the training programme can be obtained from the Human Resources 
Department at the address below. Further particulars may also be obtained from 
the Maritime Administrator on Tel. 20046862. 

 
Application forms may be obtained from the Human Resources Department, 82-86 
Harbour’s Walk, New Harbours, Rosia Road, Gibraltar, (Tel No. 200 51674, email: 
humanresources.recruitment@gibraltar.gov.gi) and from the Maritime 
Administration web site at www.gibmaritime.com. These should be returned to the 
Human Resources Department at the above address together with a brief career 
resume to arrive not later than 1.00pm on Thursday 31 May 2012. 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE 

 
Candidates who have already applied for this post  which was advertised 
on 22 September 2011 in the local media, need not submit a further 
application form. However, interested candidates are required to notify 
the Human Resources Department, via letter at the above address, or 

mailto:humanresources.recruitment@gibraltar.gov.gi
http://www.gibmaritime.com/


email (humanresources@gibraltar.gov.gi) by no later than the closing date 
for receipt of applications in order to register as an applicant for this post. 

 


